Subject: Re: Floor bounce
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 20 May 2007 15:19:01 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

| usually suggest trying to keep bass drivers either closer to a boundary than 2 feet or further
away than 8 feet. This shifts the self-reflection notch out of band. With two-way speakers or
single drivers, this usually isn't practical.
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